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Two DLCC past presidents in their blue jackets: Rick Mutton (left) and Bob
Flock.

30f8



Flock Inducted Into HOF!

Bob Flock, who was a longtime DLCC member, was inducted into the Manitoba
Curling of Fame at an induction banquet in Brandon on May 7. He was inducted
in the builder category.

Flock started curling in the Deer Lodge junior program in 1958. In 1964, he
skipped his St. James Collegiate team to the final of the Manitoba School
Boys Championship.

He won the Manitoba Police Curling Championship nine times, capturing the
Canadian title in 1981. Flock started the annual Police & Pal Bonspiel in 1974,
and he was the coordinator for all 19 years the event was held.

For his leadership in Manitoba curling, he was made an Honourary Life
Member of the Manitoba Curling Association in 1995. He chaired the
Accreditation Committee at the 2003 World Curling Championships and 2008
Tim Horton's Brier, both hosted in Winnipeg.
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Golf Day

Please see information below on the club's annual Golf Day!
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DLCC GOLF DAY When: Saturday, June 10 @ 1:00pm

Where: Assiniboine Golf Course then back to DLCC

Feel free to sign up as an for BBQ Dinner
individual or as a group, we will
pair-up anyone that doesn’t have Who: YOU! (and anyone else you would like to bring!)

their own foursome already.
Format: 18-holes, best ball.
Please RSVP to

dlccpresident@gmail.com or Cost: $65 for your green fees, 2 items from Willy
diccmembershipdraw@gmail.com Dogs (burgers, smokies, or 1 of each),
by June 1% if you plan on salads/chips, and a Beverage back
attending. at the DLCC lounge

Annual General Meeting

DLCC's AGM will be held on Tuesday, June 6 at 7 pm. The meeting is open to
all to attend.

The DLCC cannot operate without the help of volunteers, and as the saying
goes - "many hands makes light work". If you are interested in helping out and
giving back to the club, even if it's for a very small time commitment, we would

love to hear from you.

Click here to Volunteer!
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mailto:dlccmembershipdraw@gmail.com?subject=Volunteer%20Opportunities%20at%20the%20DLCC

Click the icons above to view the DLCC's Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Website!
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